
Singers, musicians, and directors wanted for the

Precious Memories Choir
A musical group for people with memory loss and their caregivers.

This is an open invitation for community 
members to join a choir that is being 

organized and funded by the Wisconsin 
Alzheimer’s Disease Research Center.

Rehearsals will be held at: 
St. Paul A.M.E. Church
4525 Diamond Drive

An informational meeting and  
first round of auditions will be held  

October 19, 2-4 p.m.,  
at St. Paul A.M.E. Church

Get Involved: Call Fabu at 608-256-1901, ext. 11685

Choir members should:
• �Be able and willing to sing
• �Have a memory loss diagnosis, 

which could be Alzheimer’s 
disease, Mild Cognitive 
Impairment (MCI), or any form 
of dementia

• �Be a current or former caregiver 
for someone with dementia

Transportation is available; contact Fabu for details.


